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Dear Nurses, Personal Support Workers and Renal 
Aides 
 
I would like to take this time to wish you a wonderful 
Nurse’s Week.  As you are aware CUPE 1623 has 
always included the PSWs and Renal Aides in 
celebration of this week. 
 
On behalf of the Executive and all our members we 
would like to thank you for all your hard work, 
dedication to the hard work you do, especially in this 
difficult time. 
 
It is not easy being your profession especially during a 
pandemic, but we wanted to acknowledge you and 
remind you that we appreciate you. 
 
Enclosed you will find a form called “Application for 
Membership”.  I would like to ask you to complete this 
form (if you already have not) as it is important for us 
to have your information and this form will allow you 
to vote for bargaining, etc.  Please return this form 
either via email to recording@local1623.ca or to one 
of the list executive members. 
 
Please accept this small token of appreciation on 
behalf of all of us at CUPE 1623.  
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
Lise Morrissette  
President 
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